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I'm writing to register my opposition to HB 3382. 

 

As a lifelong Oregonian who lives in an affected port district (Astoria), I'm shocked 

that a bill like this would even make it to a hearing in our state. 

 

The last 10 words of the summary say it all: "without demonstrating compliance with 

state or local land use law." Such words should be a huge red flag for any legislation, 

and are frankly an affront to all Oregonians who value our land use laws and our 

state's natural environment. Making such an exception would not only be disastrous 

to our estuaries, fisheries and local quality of life, it would also set a dangerous 

precedent for gutting other land use regulations in our state. 

 

Please vote NO on this ill-conceived proposal. 

 


